
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:      Cannon Valley Senior Center Request 
 
MEETING DATE: June 2, 2020   
 
 
BACKGROUND; 
 
Bill Hoyt a representative from the Cannon Valley Senior Center spoke at the May 19th 
City Council meeting to request an additional $2,000 for the center.  It was requested to 
place this on the next agenda for discussion.  It was stated that the center has not been 
able to raise funds this year because of the Covid-19 shutdown.  They did receive 
$4,100 in CARES grant money but has placed them in hardship to keep the center out 
of the red.   
 
This request was for an additional $2,000 donation in 2020.  City council should think 
about 2021 donation if $5,000 is still the donation.    
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please discuss this request and if appropriate an adjustment to the 2020 budget to 
include $2,000 more in donations to the Cannon Valley Senior Center could be made.    
 


